
July 22, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
This year, our confirmation class will be using a program for youth called 
Confirm not Conform, or CnC.  
 
Confirm not Conform is focused on helping young people ask tough questions and 
search out the answers. Through innovative sessions, field trips, God-guide 
relationships, and the challenge to do a whole lot more than just learn a few 
facts, CnC lets youth take real responsibility for understanding their faith and its 
power. When they do—when they see the church and faith as something that 
truly belongs to them—it builds a bond that lasts.  
 
At the end of the class, as a sign of their ability to take charge of their own 
spiritual life, each youth chooses whether or not to be confirmed. All 
participants, whatever their decision, are honored in a special service dedicated 
to their work, exploration, and discoveries.  
 
I’d like to invite you to the class orientation and CnC Information Session, 
which will be held on Sunday September 15, 219 at 9:15am in the Youth Room 
(Room 15, basement). This will be your opportunity to hear about the program 
and ask questions. You can also find out more about the program at 
www.confirmnotconform.com.  
 
We are excited about this new program this year, and look forward to learning 
and growing with your youth!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pastor Kayli, Dan Topp, Karen Nuschke, Tina Jarret 
Confirmation 2019-2020 Teaching Team 

http://www.confirmnotconform.com/

